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The University of Kentucky Li~- GREEN
brarian's Association will meet N
Thursday, Oct. 3, in the Special § BEAN
Ccllections Gallery at 4:00 p.m. 0
President Singletary will be the ; UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES
guest speaker and will be avail- } NEWSLETTER 9/27/74
able for informal discussion. :

AMERICAN REVOLUTION SYMPOSIUM

A Historical Symposium on the American Revolution as it is related

to the southern states, i.e. 1750 to 1800, will be held Oct. 10-12

at the Hilton Irn in Lexington. The symposium is sponsored jointly
by the Kentucky Histcrical Events Celebration Commission and the
Federal Archives and Records Center. Those interested may see a

cepy of the complete program for the three day event in the Director’s
Office.

MRAP _STUDY

The Management Review and Analysis Study Team composed of John Bryant
(chairperson) Ellen Baxter, Jennifer Coffman, Adelle Dailey, Judy
Fugate, Jean Graef, Bill Marshall, and Steve Langston (Professor of
Mathematics; assistant to Dr. Cochran) held its first meeting on
September 6, 1974. Since then weekly meetings have been established.
These are held on Tuesday at 1:30. The MRAP study is nearing the

end of Phase I in which the Team has been examining the methods that
are to be used to conduct the review.

Phases I, II, and III should be completed by Thanksgiving with a
report on needs prepared in December and presented to the Management
and Staff for review. The analytical phases, i.e., having task
forces review such items as planning, budgeting, staff development,
organization, and other operations of the Library, will begin shortly
after the Christmas break. For further information concerning the
various phasgs, see the reverse side of this sheet.

A questionnaire concerning some of the primary issues to which the
Team should address its attention will be sent in the near future to
the department heads. After this data has been received, the Team
will hold an all day work session on October 16.

The Team will be making progress reports via the Green Bean on a
regular basis. Also, other means of communication will be developed
as the study progresses. ; J.F

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUMITIES

Head Instructional Materials Librarian, University of Arizona, Tucson
Arizona. Salary: $12,600 - $13,000.

Associate Director, National Agricultural Library, U.S. Dept. of
Agriculture, Beltsville, Md. Salary: $28,263 (GS-1410-15)

For further information see Dotty Green, 73801.




UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES ~- MANAGEMEN[ REVIEW AND ANALYET 3i PROGRAM

PROPOSED SCHEDULE FOR APPLICATION 1974/1975
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BUSINES AR NE

The telephone number for the new Business Library is 258-4644,

PERSCONNEL NOTES:

New Staff Members

Joyce Cheney - C.S.R., LT I, September 23.
Positions Open:

LT I - Special Collections, open October 7.

TRAVEL

Requestg for KLA and preconference is due today.







